
1600 7th Avenue, Room 1506 
Seattle, Washington  98191 
206-806-7339 
josie.addington@centurylink.com

June 24, 2020 

Via Web Portal 

Mr. Mark L. Johnson 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, Washington  98503 

Re: Docket No. UT-023058 

Request for Approval of Fully Negotiated Amendment to 

Interconnection Agreement 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

In accordance with WAC 480-07-640, attached are: 

♦ Batch Hot Cut Removal Amendment to the Interconnection Agreement between

Qwest Corporation dba CenturyLink QC and Bullseye Telecom, Inc. for the State

of Washington; and

♦ Request for Approval form.

The enclosed Amendment does not discriminate against non-party carriers.  It is 

consistent with state and federal law, and is in the public interest.  CenturyLink respectfully 

requests that the Commission approve this Amendment.  

Sincerely, 

/s/ Josie G. Addington 

Josie G. Addington 
Legal Assistant 

1600 7th Avenue, Room 1506 

Seattle, Washington  98191 

206-806-7339

josie.addington@centurylink.com

Attachments 

cc: Thomas F. Tisko (w/o attach.) 

via email: ttisko@bullseyetelecom.com 
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